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No. EDN-H (21) F(10) 09/2020-Misc-L
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh
Tel:01772653120Extn.234 e-mailgenbr@rediffmail.com Fax: 2812882

Dated: Shimla-171001 the September, 2020

TO Eg 4 T g A AT
All the deputy Directors of Higher Education 06 0CT 2020
in Himachal Pradesh.

Subject: - Regarding awareness on suicide prevention.”

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter no. HP-SMHA(MH)/20
557 dated: 09/09/2020 received from the Sr. Medical Supdt. HHMH & Reh cum. Chief
Executive Officer HP State Mental Health Authority Shimla on the subject cited above.
In this connection, you are hereby directed to circulate the said link
amongst all the Heads of institutions under your control for creating awareness on suicide
prevention

/S‘R”

Joint Director of Higher Education (C)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Endst. No. Even dated: Shimla-171001 the September, 2020
Copy for information and necessary action to:-

1. Sr. Medical Supdt. HHMH & Reh cum. Chief Executive Officer HP State Mental

ealth Authority Shimla-05 w.r.t. letter under reference.
\%echnical Officer, IT Cell with request to upload the same on Departmental
Website.
3. Guard file.

Joint Iﬁét:?or Kf Higher Education (C)

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1




To,

Subject:-
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NO.- HP-SMHA (MH)20 & © Dated ©9]ud)n 020

OFFICE OF THE SR. MEDICAL SUPDT: HHMH & R CUM. .
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
HP STATE MENTAL HEALTH AUTHORITY SHIMLA -5
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Awareness on suicide prevention

As you must be aware that 10" September 2020 is observed all over the world

as suicide prevention day.

1 would like you to share the 1nk ( htips://youtu.be/dytzAfAmT Q ) with

subordinate othces for creating awareness on suicide prevention .

BSNSERS

——

Thanking you

Yours faithfully o
ft:. S
( Dr. SdnJay flak)
Sr. Medical Supdt. HHMH & Reh cum.

Chief Executive Officer
HP State Mental Health Authority Shimla-05
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